
 

Its almost Christmas Hamper time!  As with everything this 

year, we’re doing it a little differently! Your raffle tickets are 

attached to this email—please print them off at home and 

return any you sell to the school office deposit boxes with 

payment by cheque/cash in an envelope labelled 

CHRISTMAS HAMPER RAFFLE.  Any cheques should be 

payable to FRIENDS OF CROWTON SCHOOL.    

If you are unable to print the tickets off then please indicate 

on the envelope containing payment, how many adult 

tickets you would like and how many child tickets you would 

like (with a note of the names to go on the tickets). 

Adult Hamper tickets - £1  

Child Hamper tickets - 50p 

Contributions to the Hampers would be gratefully received— 

books, toys, bottles, food hamper items, etc.—please put 

any donations in the boxes within the school reception area.   

The last date for hamper contributions is Friday 11th 

December and for tickets sold is Tues 15th December. The 

draw will be made at school on Friday 18th December. 

 

PLEASE ENSURE DATES ON ANY PERISHABLES ARE POST 

DECEMBER 25TH 

 

 

 

 

Friends of Crowton School 

Christmas Hampers 

As always, a big 

THANK YOU for your 

continued support 


